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Welcome to Year’s End! 
The March 2018 Archway meeting 
on the 13th is at the Sport’s Cafe 
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Club Mailing Address: 
 

Archway Olds Club 
P.O. Box 789 
Imperial, MO 63052 

 

Officers 
President   (314-346-2109) 
Gene Bossaller  4062 Marseille Drive 

St. Louis, MO 63129 
Vice-President   (314-458-3869) 
Bruce Stocker  492 Bluff Drive 

St. Louis, MO 63137 
Secretary   
Steve Wilson   
Matt Heselbarth   

 
Treasurer  (636-464-1453) 
Don Oehlert  5836 Runny Mede Place 

Imperial, MO 63052 
Newsletter Editor (636-305-8127) 
Kevin Beutelmann 
 

Club Email: ArchwayOldsClub@aol.com  
 

Club Website: www.archwayoldsclub.org  
 

The Club News 
 

OUR CONDOLENCES 
Shirley Toeniskoetter, Don's wife, has lost her battle with cancer 
on March 2nd. Our sympathies and prayers go out to her family 
and friends.  
 

FEBRUARY MEETING MINUTES 
No Meeting Minutes for the Feburary 2018 meeting.  
 

2018 MEMBERSHIP 
Please remember to submit your 2018 Archway Olds club dues if 
you have not already done so. The grace period ends in March. If 
you have any questions, please contact a Club Officer. 
 

PLANNED EVENTS 
Please mark your Archway Olds Club calendars with some of the 
following dates: 

• 01APR2018 – Easter Car Show Club Display – Forest 
Park, Upper Muny parking lot. 

• 23SEP2018 – All Oldsmobile Fun Show – Museum of 
Transport 

• 21OCT018 – Annual Club Picnic – Greensfelder Shelter, 
Creve Couer Co. Park 

Please join us at Tuesday’s meeting to discuss further events for 
the club in 2018. 
 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 
We always attempt to be accurate with our information and 
Birthdays are no different. Unfortunately, we did not have time to 
review the roster for Birthdays in April so if there is an error or 
omission, we sincerely apologize. 
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March 2018 President’s Message  
 

Howdy everyone hope you all are doing well. I think the worst of winter is behind us now. I noticed the 
birds are singing louder. Maybe it's after I cleaned my ears out? 

 We had 47 members and associates attend the last month’s meeting. The meeting was held a day 
prior to Valentine’s Day. The Archway Olds Club has always appreciated what the ladies in our club 
do for us and we all are grateful. To celebrate Valentine’s Day and thank our ladies involvement the 
club donated money for each lady attending this meeting for their dinner. 

 I will say again, Thank you ladies for all your support in this club we do appreciate you. 

A last reminder that if you have not sent in your 2018 club dues please do so now as this will be your 
last club newsletter till dues are received. There are 21 that have not sent in their 2018 dues yet. Don 
has mailed a notice and application to all who have not registered yet for 2018. Thank you for 
considering staying with the Oldsmobile Club. 

 Donna Sherrill has become our newest member so congratulate her next time you see her. 

If you are a member of the Oldsmobile Club of America you received a ballot with your last JWO 
magazine. Remember to vote. 

Trivia Night was a blast. With the help of Brian Smith we had three tables this year. Table #1 came in 
third place behind Elco Chevy and Porsche Club. Table #2 came in at 8th place. Fun was had by all. 
Thank you for supporting this Children's charity in February. 

The annual Horseless Carriage Club Easter 57th Annual Concourse d'Elegance Car Show has invited 
the Archway Olds Club to display the clubs Oldsmobile's. We passed around the event signup sheet 
and so far we have nine attending. Please notify me if you would like for the club to save you a space 
for you to display your Oldsmobile on the upper Muny lot Easter Sunday morning. The cost is $15.00 
per space. Thank you for considering attending this opening club event April 1st. 

Last meeting a discussion was open for the 2018 Archway Olds Club picnic as we need to reserve a 
pavilion early. This year the club has decided on Sunday October 21st at our old location Creve 
Coeur Park, Greensfelder pavilion. This is a favorite place. Please mark your calendar for Sunday 
October 21st for our annual picnic. Bring your Oldsmobile! 
President’s message continued next page
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Oldsmobile Internet 
Links 

 

www.oldsmobileclub.org (OCA homepage) 
www.archwayoldsclub.org (our website) 
www.antiqueolds.org (Pre-’66 Oldsmobile Org.) 
www.hurstolds.com (Hurst/Olds Club) 
www.455sx.com (455 SX Oldsmobile Org.) 
www.442.com (Oldsmobiles for sale) 
www.toronado.org (Toro Info.) 
www.classicoldsmobile.com/ 
www.oldsjunction.classicoldsmobile.com 

MEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
2 William Stucker 
16 Mrs. David Smith 
19 Gary Flood 
24 Mrs. Richard Steed 

MEMBER ANNIVERSARIES 
9 Mr. & Mrs. Larry Sybert 
23 Mr. & Mrs. Don Audrain 

 

February 2018 President’s Message 
continued from previous page 

 

I have purchased Archway Oldsmobile Club License Plates 
for members that signed up to purchase one. I will have 
them at the next meeting for you. See Barb and have your 
$12.00 for purchase. I need to save one for Homer Walker 
next time I see him. 

I have been communicating with Julie Lahr at the Museum 
of Transportation for the 2018 All Oldsmobile Fun Show. 
Mark your calendars for the 4th Sunday in September 23rd. 
That weekend is a National Museum weekend as they will 
have other activities going on that 4th weekend. There are 5 
Sundays in September this year and our annual car show 
will be on the 4th Sunday. Please mark your calendars now 
and hope to see you there. 

Shannon has made 3- fliers for the 2018 All Oldsmobile Fun 
Show. I hope to get some colored copies to show you all at 
the next meeting so we can decide on which style flier we 
would like to promote the 2018 All Oldsmobile Fun Show. 
Thank you, Shannon, for your hard work designing these 
fliers. I hope the members chose my favorite. 
  
Continued on next page 
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For Sales/Wanted 
 
FOR SALE: Set of new standard leaf springs (w/bushings) for 56 Oldsmobile. I think they will fit 51-60 

Olds. $125.00 for set; Contact>  
Contact Randy Masnica @ 636-399-5117

FOR SALE: 1955 Olds Rocket 88. 2 door 33000 miles no rust. Factory 324 ps,pb . 
Contact Steve Pilgram @ 314-954-4548

FOR SALE:  •71-72 core support blasted painted Sport wheel driver and hub $125.00 
•71 drivers door complete with glass, handle and mirror $150.00  

Contact Brian Smith @ 314-276-5300
FOR SALE:  67 Cutlass convertible, dark green, black interior PS PB factory air, rallye wheels, 80k 

miles 
Contact Pat Nassif at 314-435-2021

FOR SALE: 1954 Olds 324 ci, complete motor w/all accessories & hydramatic transmission. The 
mileage on the car shows 32,000. Good oil pressure. Cranking it over the compression 
was poor. Assuming the rings are stuck as it has sat for 25 years Bill at 309-582-7840 

Contact Bill at 309-582-7840
WANTED:  Aluminum intake for a 350 Olds engine. 

Contact Gene at 314-346-2109
FOR SALE: 2002 Olds Intrigue, 178,000 miles, original owner, original body work, no dents, 

meticulously cared for. 
Contact Jim at 636-484-3232

 

February 2018 President’s Message 
continued from previous page 

At the last meeting I spoke to the members about a road trip for the club later this year. Since 
the Fun Show is on September 23rd that will allow two weeks to take a trip to Cartersville 
Georgia for "The Gathering" Car show hosted by the Dixie Olds Club. This event is on the First 
weekend in October. Starts Friday October 5th with a car cruise. That means leaving town on a 
Thursday to be there at an easy pace ready for the car cruise on Friday and the car show on 
Saturday then leave Georgia on Sunday morning. What do you all think about this trip going 
South in October?  Let me know if you are interested. 

There is a new company in town that makes vintage license plates a restoration company new 
in the area. Is the any interest in inviting these folks to give us a discussion on restoring license 
plates? Let me know if there is an interest in the company's history and services. 

April 8th is the annual April Fools Swap Meet at GCS Ball Park i-255 at exit 15 Sauget Illinois. 
This is a well attended swap meet folks. Free parking and a dollar to enter. 

Hope to see you at our next monthly club meeting Tuesday March 13th. See you there! 
 
Gene 


